
 

December 14, 2017 
 
 
 
RE: ACCOMMODATION OF STUDENTS  
IN NEW SUDBURY PLANNING AREA 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Rainbow District School Board has updated the implementation dates  
for projects and program changes affecting your child’s school. 
 
The revitalization of Lasalle Secondary School will begin in February 2018.  
 
Grade 7 and 8 students from Churchill Public School and Carl A. Nesbitt Public 
School will transfer to Lasalle Secondary School for September 1, 2019. 
 
Construction of the new French Immersion JK to Grade 6 school  
on the Lasalle Secondary School site will begin in April 2018.  
 
The new school will accommodate students from Ernie Checkeris Public School, 
Carl A. Nesbitt Public School and Westmount Avenue Public School.  
 
The school will be ready for occupancy in September 2020.  
 
Please be assured that we will ensure a smooth transition for students as we  
move forward. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 
 


